
Reporting Abuse

1-866-607-SAFE (7233)

If you have been abused or know someone who is being abused within the Presbyterian Church

(U.SA), please call the above number.

The Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) strives to make its congregations and church events safe

for everyone. If you have been abused or know someone who is being abused within the

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) we want to know so we can make sure it does not happen again.

If you are unable to call the above number, please talk with someone whom you trust

within the church. It could be your pastor or a session member or a member of your presbytery.

Abuse Prevention: The Book of Order requires all church councils to implement child and

youth protection policies to make the council and church events safe for everyone.

Book of Order- G-3.0106 General Principals of Councils Administration of Mission

"All councils shall adopt and implement a sexual misconduct policy and a child protection

policy."

Abuse Reporting: If you are reporting abuse, please call the above number or report to

church leader so the church can take steps to stop the abuse, to hold the abuser accountable and

to provide appropriate pastoral care to you.

Abuse Reporting for a church leader:

If you have received a report of abuse within the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.), there are a couple

of items to discern to determine how to further report.

1. What is the nature of the abuse?

If it is abuse a minor or of an adult who lacks mental capacity, all ministers, ruling elders

and certified Christian educators are required under the PCUSA constitution and may be required

under state law to report the abuse to church authorities and secular authorities. Please consult

your state law for state reporting requirements.

G-4.0302 Mandatory Reporting








